## alresford@outlook.com

From: Warren Marsh <clevedonpipeorgans@yahoo.co.uk>

**Sent:** 13 April 2020 14:17

To: Larry S.

Subject: Final Invoice
Attachments: CPS20-001.pdf

Dear Larry,

I am pleased to confirm St John's pipe organ overhaul is now complete. Reverend David MacGeoch, Matthew Redman, Mandy and myself where all in attendance at the end of our final day. Matthew now has the church keys we used during the entire project.

Due to the Coronavirus Government lockdown, we are waiting for small labels attached to the console, and our company scaffold is in the church. I will arrange to collect, attach labels as soon as the church is officially accessible.

Please see attached final invoice CPS20-001, all should be self-explanatory, however, do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Very best regards Warren Marsh

Clevedon Pipe Organ Services 16 Jenwood Road Dunkeswell Devon, EX144UZ

07810128405